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To Whom it Concerns:

I am a mother of a fourth grader and kindergartener who are enrolled at Doral Academy of
Northern Nevada.
The teachers and staff at Doral have done their best during these trying times to educate our
children outside of the classroom.  
Nonetheless, it should be painfully clear to everyone at this point that virtual distance learning
is NOT working, and is not an acceptable alternative to teaching our children in person.
Please allow our students to return to their classrooms after the Christmas break.  
The restrictions you are enforcing are NOT in the best interest of our youth and need to be
terminated.

Sincerely,

Erin Capurro
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